
January 25, 2020 
 
Good Morning Tony,  
 
Thanks for forwarding your draft of a good neighbor agreement as you suggested  at 
our last community meeting.  It incorporates many of the 
steps Pacific Power has already agreed to  take as raised and discussed by the 
community and neighbors at our meetings to mitigate the impacts of the Kennedy 
substation. 
 
The new renewable energy/storage items that you added, we have already reached 
out to you to set a date to discuss and await the date that suits  your earliest 
convenience. 
 
Per our agreed upon next steps  last Thursday Pacific Power will review the  meeting 
notes and incorporate them in the draft community compact. 
 
We will forward it to community meeting attendees prior to our next community 
meeting.    I will attempt to set the meeting with notice for two weeks out after I 
confirm the space with St Charles. 
 
Thanks again,  
Sheila Holden  
Regional Business Manager  
Pacific Power  
503-784-7899 
 


